
Our Bible verse this month is “Give 
thanks to the Lord for he is good” 
(ps.106:1)

As we approach the holiday 
season, I wanted to take a moment 
to share how our class has been 
doing and the wonderful progress 
the students have made. Our past 
couple of months has been a time 
of growth, learning, and exploration!

In our Bible lessons, the children 
have been captivated by stories 
that highlight love, faith, and 
kindness. Through these stories, the 
children are not only gaining an 
understanding of important Biblical 
themes, but they are also learning 
how to apply kindness and 
compassion in their interactions with 
one another. 

Academically, the students are 
thriving! We’ve introduced new 
letters of the alphabet, and many of 
the children are already recognizing 
letters, sounds, and some are even 
beginning to form simple words! 
Their curiousity and enthusiasm for 
learning are truly inspriring.

I’m incredibly 
proud of all the 

students and their
progress, and I 
look forward to 
all the exciting
things we will 

continue to learn
and experience
together as we 
move into the 

the holiday
season!

The preschool is closed 
Monday the 11th for 
Veterans Day and we are 
also closed the week of 
Nov. 25th – 29th for 
Thanksgiving Break.

Happy Birthday this month 
to our Shepherd!
(Nov. 6)

We will be collecting non-
perishable food for our 
Share Ministry Pantry
if you would like to donate

Weekly Lessons

Nov 4 - Gods Fall gifts
Bible: The Angel visits Mary
Letter: Kk

Nov. 12 - Bible: Jesus is 
born 
Letter: Ll

Nov. 18 - Life on the farm
Bible: Angels tell the 
Shepherds


